
 
 
 

High Country West 
 Rancho Bernardo, California 

 
 
 

                                                                           
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 

CClluubb  HHoouurrss  
Open Monday thru Friday 8:30 AM to 9:30 PM; Saturday 
8 AM to 9:30 PM; Sunday 8:30 AM to 8 PM.  
Bathrooms & pool close 30 min, spa closes 15 min before closing.  

 

  
 

 

Club Manager:   Mike Lutz 
Club Office:        (858)451-0725 
Fax:                     (858)683-0316 
E-mail:                 manager@highcountrywest.com 
Web Site:            www.highcountrywest.com 
Address:             16003 Turtleback Rd, 92127 

 
 

 
President’s Corner: 

 
 
June brings us some highly anticipated events: the start of 
summer, school is out, and the Annual High Country West Picnic 
on June 23rd. It’s great to get together with so many of our 
neighbors, catch up with old friends, see how the kids have 
grown, and meet new friends.  
 
We have some good news on the soccer field. We now have a 
group of neighbors who have stepped up and created a 
committee to work out a solution that keeps the field green and  
maintained. These volunteers and all the Board agree this is an 
important part of our community. Thank you to Wayne Blum, 
Spencer Plumb and the other volunteers!  
 
Elections for Board positions are coming up also. An important 
part of the Annual Picnic is Meet the Candidates. This is your 
chance to see who is willing to get involved and running for one of 
the three open positions. You might even want to be one of those 
candidates. Candidate applications are due June 1st, and voting 
deadline is July 11th when we have our Annual Board meeting and 
election results. 
 
June is also the end of our fiscal year and you should have 
received our yearly budget and disclosure packet in the mail. 
Hopefully you also took the time to look over the information and 
understand our decision to raise the dues. Starting July 1, dues 
will increase to $90 a month. If you have any questions please 
come to a Board meeting and we will address them or you can 
contact our manager, Mike Lutz, at the Club.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Picnic, please take a moment 
and introduce yourself. 
 

Lorie Underwood 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         

WHAT’S UP HCW? 
 

OUR PICNIC IS COMING UP 

 
 

Our annual SUMMER PICNIC is set 

for Saturday June 23 rd  this year. 

Our theme is “HCW TEAM ‘18”. 

Wear your favorite team jersey or 

make your own family team  

jersey or hat to wear. Clowns, 

games, food, visiting, raffles, & 

FUN are headed our way  See 

the early check in article in this 

newsletter to get your wrist bands! 
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HCW Board of Directors: 
 
President: 
      Lorie Underwood 
Vice President: 
     Mark Mooradian 
Treasurer: 
     Igor Levin 
Secretary: 

Debbie Allen 
Director: 
     Julie Cole 
 

Board Email:    directors@ 
highcountrywest.com 

 

Note Next Board Mtgs: 
 
On June 13 (Wednesday), 
6:00 PM.   A regular board 
meeting that will include 
discussion of regular business 
and expenditure approvals as 
well as new business. Board 
will take questions or 
comments from the members. 

    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
Architectural Corner 

This is the time that weeds grow, so you will need to 
address more weeding than usual.  
The June Architectural meetings are scheduled for 
Wednesdays June 6th and 20th this month at the 
Clubhouse meeting room starting at 6:30 P.M. 
Please drop off any paperwork no later than the 
Friday before a meeting for your request to be 
reviewed.   

 
 
 

 
INCLUDE AN ACCOUNT 
NUMBER ON YOUR 
CHECK PLEASE. 
Whether you send a bank 
check or write a 
personnel check, include 
your 6 digit account 
number, this cuts down 
on our cost to handle & 
process each individual 
check. THX! 
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The Board of Directors annual election is taking place in July. 
You will receive ballot information in the coming weeks. Please 
take time to read the candidates information, come to the picnic 
to meet the members who are running, but most importantly 
take the time to vote. By State law, we must re run the election 
at a considerable expense to members if we do not get our 
quorum. Make the best choice you can with the information you 
have, your VOTE DOES COUNT! 

 
 
 

      

 

   HCW MOVIE NITE IS 
BACK! Save the evening of Sunday July 15th for a 
night at the movies. We will start the movie at dusk. 
We will be playing an older film that is considered 
public domain to avoid the steep cost of registering 
to show a newer movie (John is picking it out; it will 
be a good one…). 
                 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

   
Picnic “early check in” is available at the office 
starting May 25th thru Friday June 22nd. Save 
time by checking in ahead at the office or you may 
still check in at the picnic itself too. One adult from 
the home will “check in” your family. Only the 
Member (or renter who has use of the club facilities) 
and the immediate family living in the home may 
secure wrist bands, raffle, & food tickets. We will go 
over your information (phone numbers, emails…) to 
make all current. Don’t lose them! Replacement 
(lost) wrist bands & tickets will have a fee of $10.oo 
per person to replace them,  

 

 
 
 
 

 

NEW this Summer -Kids “CLUB WEEK” (summer 

camp week) we will be having a week of fun for kids from July 
9-13 or July 30th-Aug 3rd  for kids 6-13 at $100. per person. 
Sign up at the club house. A limited number of spots will be 
available. This is for residents only, no guest. 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
GLASS AND POOLS 
DON’T MIX. There are no 
types of glass allowed on 
our deck areas. No 
bottles, cups, mugs, 
bowls, …… When glass 
breaks, our bare feet 
seem to find the pieces 
we missed in the cleanup. 
When you’re the one with 
the cut foot, it’s not a 
happy day. Please DO 
NOT BRING ANY GLASS 
ON TO OUR DECK 
AREAS. Thx! 

 
. 
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 Annual overnight campout at HCW is 
set for Friday evening July 20th. Look for signups to 
start by June 16th to reserve your spot. The kids 
have a blast and you don’t have to drive that far or 
do too much work, it’s a WIN! 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 


